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Learning to Learn, Learning to Care August 2020
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Nursery Sessions





In line with new Covid regulations the nursery will have a staggered start and finish to our day.


The children will be in Bubbles within the nursery and will mix with their bubble only to limit any infection risk. 


Each bubble will have the opportunity for both indoor and outdoor play experiences within their day.





Bubble A – 8.45am Start time 


                     2.45pm – Finish time


Bluebells, Buttercups, Thistles





Bubble B – 9am Start time


                     3pm – Finish time


Snowdrops, Carnations, Daffodils





Bubble C -9.15am Start time


                   3.15pm – Finish time


Tulips, Sunflowers, Roses





We would ask parents to adhere to these times for drop off and pick up to ensure the safety of all parents, children and staff. Markers have been placed outside the front door to ensure social distancing is followed.




















Welcome


After such a long wait we are delighted to welcome back all our nursery children who have returned after the summer break and to give a very warm welcome to our new children and their families. Everyone is settling well. We would like to thank you all for your patience and cooperation during these unusual times. We understand that leaving your child at the front door can be a daunting experience and we will continue to support you and your child in this process.








Clothing


The children will be involved in lots of messy funny activities when at nursery, if possible please put old clothes on your child.  Please remember to put your child’s name on items of clothing and wellies. There are lots of identical t-shirts and sweatshirts and this will help with any confusion. The children will be outdoors every day in all weather conditions can we ask that you provide your child with suitable outdoor clothing for their comfort. 





Jewellery & Football Colours


Please adhere to the following:





Inverclyde Council’s Policy is that no jewellery should be worn by children when attending educational establishments. Children will not be able to take part in physical activities if wearing jewellery.





There are forms of dress which are unacceptable in all establishments,


 Such as those which;


Potentially encourage faction (such as football colours)


Could cause offence (such as anti-religious symbolism or political slogans)


May cause health and safety difficulties (such as loose fitting clothes, strings around the neck, made from flammable material for example shell suits) 


could cause damage to flooring (such as studs)


Carry advertising - particularly for alcohol or tobacco 


May be used to inflict injury to other pupils/staff or be used by others to do so.











Facebook/Twitter


If you would like to keep up to date with nursery life then please join the Aileymill Primary School page or the Aileymill Nursery Twitter page @NAileymill. We will post all the latest nursery information and photographs of children’s learning.








Backpacks/ Lunch boxes


In line with Covid regulations we ask Parents/carers not to bring any bags or backpacks with their child. All children have a shoe bag on their coat peg which we are happy to use for you to keep a change of clothing in.  We ask parents to bring their child’s pack lunch in a carrier bag as we are not permitted to have lunch boxes from home within the building. All food which is not eaten on the day from your child’s pack lunch will be disposed of and will not be returned at end of the session.





Staffing


Kay Anderson – Depute Head of Nursery


Senior EYECO –Suzanne McMinn 


Early Years Education and Childcare Officers


Roses Group – Dawn McGoldrick


Buttercups Group – Sofia Demelas


Snowdrops Group – Jo-Anne Stewart


Tulips Group – Sophie McCormick


Bluebells Group – Yvonne McLean


Sunflowers Group – Julia Keen


Thistles Group – Joanne Gavin


Daffodils Group – Arleen Ptomoley 


Carnations Group – Val McKay


Early Years Support Assistant -Amanda Jeffers


Early Years Support Assistant - Barbara Jacher


Early Years Support Assistant – Michaela Dougan


Graduate – Tracey Tearle


Modern Apprentice – Michael Young


Gemma Leck - Early Years Education and Childcare Officer
































Learning Walls 





There are two learning walls located in the cloakroom area one for indoors and one for outdoors. These will display a sample of your childrens learning for the block


 We welcome any comments and would love you to share any learning that takes place at home.  





Birthday cakes 


We have reviewed our birthday cake procedure and to ensure that all children have the same birthday experience at nursery we will supply a small birthday cake and all children will celebrate their birthday with their own group.





Car Park


The car park at the front of the nursery is for staff and blue badge holders ONLY and should  NOT be used at any time by parents. Parents should also refrain from using the roundabout at the front of the nursery main entrance.


Parking for parents dropping their child off at nursery is provided at the back entrance of the school at Cumberland Road.  Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.





This is for the safety of your child.








Ragbag Collection


Our latest nursery Ragbag Collection generated £80 in funds for the nursery. We will keep you posted about on next collection date.





Rights Respecting School


The nursery received the Silver Award for Rights Respecting School in partnership with the primary school. The children will be learning about a different right every month. Our Right of the Month for August has been “The right to a name” and our Right of the Month for September will be “The right to live with someone who cares for you.” 





DIARY DATES TO REMEMBER





Fri 4th Sept – Staff In-service day


Mon 7th Sept – Public Holiday


Children return – Tues 8th Sept


Mon 12th – Friday 16th Oct – October Holidays


Mon 17th Oct – Staff In-service day


Children return – Tues 18th Oct


Wed 23rd Dec – Mon 5th Jan – Christmas Holidays


Children return – Tuesday 6th Jan




















